
  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 7 March 2022 

 

YEAR 12 START THINKING ABOUT POST 18 STUDY 

On Wednesday a group of our Year 12 students 

visited the UK University Search Fair at The 

University of Surrey to have the opportunity to talk 

to a number of exhibitors about post 18 pathways.  

The fair offered students the opportunity to speak to a wide variety of 

universities, colleges, and apprenticeship providers – as well as attend 

vital seminars, in order to make informed choices about their future. 

“The power for creating a better future is contained 

in the present moment: You create a good future by 

creating a good present.” – Eckhart Tolle 

DEBATE CLUB  

Last week, our Debate students met for 

another robust discussion, this time facilitated 

by Mr Gueye.  

With Hemanshu & Gabriel making the case for why domestic abuse is a 

political failing, and Jess & Katerina arguing against the statement, it was 

an exceptional discussion, with some great points raised by both sides. 

After the final vote, Jess and Katerina were declared the winners!  

SPRING MUSIC CONCERT - UPDATE 

Unfortunately, the Music department has had to postpone the Spring 

Concert that was on the calendar for Friday 18 March. A new date is 

currently being planned for after the Easter break, and Mr Johnson will be 

sending out a letter with the new date and full information by the end of 

the term. 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience that this change to may 

have caused. 

 

FULLBROOK CAREERS 

FAIR – BOOKING 

UPDATE 

Booking is now open to all year 

groups who wish to attend the 

Fullbrook Careers Fair. 

Please remember that you only 

need to book a ticket for any 

Fullbrook students who wish to 

attend. You do not need to book 

tickets for parents/carers.  

Spaces are filling up so do make 

sure you reserve your child’s place 

before the time slots are full. 

Some of the professions we will 

be hosting include;  

Solicitor * Nurse * Social worker 

Football Coach * Photographer 

Accountant * Graphic Designer 

Psychologist * Vet * Florist 

Author/Editor * Construction 

Engineer 

Tickets are available to book via 

our Eventbrite page. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/fullbrook-careers-fair-2022-registration-255109036997


  

MENTAL HEALTH TALK - SAVE THE DATE 

Learning Partners, our academy trust will be hosting a parent talk on Mental 

Health and Young People which will be given by Professor Tanya Byron, a leading 

expert in psychology. The event will take place on Thursday 28 April from 6:30-

8:00pm at George Abbot School in Guildford.  

Spaces will be limited, but please save the date, and we will share the booking link 

as soon as we have it. 

WORD OF THE CYCLE 

It’s time for our next Word of the Cycle, which we’ll be incorporating into lessons 

and tutor times with students. We would be grateful if you could continue to 

support this by using the word in conversation at home.    

Assuage (verb):  Make an unpleasant feeling less intense 

Example: The revision session help to assuage the students’ fears about their 

assessment 

MFL WORD OF THE CYCLE 

Our next Modern Foreign Language (MFL) Word of the Cycle, which will be 

incorporated into MFL lessons in a similar way to our normal Word of the Cycle 

is below.  

English: To calm down - e.g. It is important to calm down after an argument 

French: Se calmer - e.g. Il est important de se calmer après une dispute. 

Spanish: Calmarse - e.g Es importante calmarse después de un argumento. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 14 March 
F6 Curriculum Evening for Year 11 (details to 

follow) 

Thursday 17 March  F6 Academic Clinic (details to follow) 

Friday 18 March  Spring Music Concert (TBC) 

Tuesday 22 March Fullbrook Careers Fair (6-9pm) 

Friday 1 April  End of term (early closure for students) 

Tuesday 19 April Start of term (all students in school) 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607


  

 


